Saint Mary’s Nursery April Newsletter

Welcome April, spring is here and we are happy to see and learn about the
beautiful creations from God.
We are going to be talking about spring, flowers, gardens, and the weather.
Our colors this month will be purple, pink, and yellow.
Nursery will also celebrate Earth day on the 22nd by planting spring
flowers as they learn about the 3 R's- Recycle, Reuse and Reduce.



